PLEASE JOIN US FOR

ST JOHN'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

OPEN MORNING

SATURDAY 23RD NOVEMBER

10AM-12PM
ADULTS AND CHILDREN WELCOME

JOIN US FOR A TOUR OF
THE SCHOOL, TO VIEW THE
RECEPTION CLASSROOM
AND OUTDOOR AREA
WHILST MEETING THE
RECEPTION TEACHER,
OTHER MEMBERS OF
STAFF AND YFAR 6 PUPILS

OUR MOTTO IS: BELONG ~
BELIEVE ~ BECOME
OUR PUPILS BELONG TO GOD'S
FAMILY, TO THE CHURCH FAMILY
AND TO ST JOHN'S FAMILY. WE
SUPPORT THEM TO BELIEVE IN
GOD, IN EACH OTHER AND IN
THEMSELVES. WE ENCOURAGE
THEM TO BECOME THE BEST
PERSON THEY CAN BECOME.

AS A CATHOLIC SCHOOL WE
BELIEVE EVERY CHILD IS MADE
IN THE IMAGE OF GOD, AND
THEREFORE WE WANT THE
BEST FOR THEM. WE VALUE
OUR SCHOOL COMMUNITY AS A
PLACE WHERE LOVE CAN
FLOURISH.

A PTA CRAFT AFTERNOON TO FOLLOW IN THE SCHOOL HALL. £2

PER CHILD



Any questions please ring 01746 762061 or email admin@sjrc.co.uk